
From: Jarman, Brian 
Sent: 10 June 2023 11:48 
To: Planning 
Subject: Town and Country Panning Acts 1990 (as amended) 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Application ref: 2023/1933/T 
 
Thank you for your email of 15 May 2023 regarding proposed works to Tree(s) 
in a Conservation Area at: 
60 Aberdare Gardens 
London 
NW6 3QD 
 
I wish to suggest that, based on my measurements, the proposed works may 
be unnecessary. 
 
My suggested reasons are that: 

1. That the distance between the trees and the nearest houses is 104 feet 
in our garden next door 

2. The maximum height of the trees is 75 feet 
3. The trees are only 3 feet in diameter are their bases. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
Brian Jarman, 62 Aberdare Gardens, NW6 3QD 
 
 


